
 
 
 

February 20th, 2014 
 
Re: Request for Visitation 
 
Dear Ms. Greenwood, 
 
You may be pleased to learn that, after denying all of your previous requests, inmate Dale 
Cooper has finally agreed to see you.  Find enclosed a Visitor Questionnaire (WSDC Form 106), 
already signed by the condemned, authorizing you to be added to his approved vistor’s list.  
Please be thorough when completing the questionnaire, and remember you must include all 
arrests, even if the arrest never led to charges or conviction.  Once complete, mail the 
questionnaire to the visiting sergeant for processing.  Processing time can take up to two 
weeks, but given that Mr. Cooper’s execution is scheduled for five days from today, the warden 
has agreed to expedite the process.  Your visit will be a maximum of two hours in length.  Since 
you are visiting as a representative of ACN news, your list of questions must be approved in 
advance by the Public Information Office.  
 
Please do not wear clothing that resembles our prisoner jump suits or the attire of our staff 
(see attached attire restrictions).  To ensure that prohibited items are not allowed into the 
prison, all of your possessions will be searched before you are allowed entry.  Upon arrival, you 
will be asked to remove all outer clothing (jackets, sweaters, etc.), shoes, and any jewelry that 
will set off the metal detector.  Those items will be placed along with other allowable items 
(money, comb, etc.) on either a conveyor belt for an x-ray search or on a counter for a manual 
search by staff.  You will then be required to clear a metal detector yourself. 
 
Mr. Cooper is a Condemned Grade B prisoner, and as such he is limited to non-contact visits.  
Your visit will take place in a secured booth, and Mr. Cooper will be handcuffed for the duration 
of your interview.  Prisoners and visitors are subject to continuous surveillance.  The visiting 
room will have a surveillance camera, and will be staffed by several correctional officers.  You 
should be aware that WSDC is prohibited from recognizing hostages for bargaining to affect an 
escape by inmates or for any other reason(s). 
 
You will be contacted as soon as your interview has been officially scheduled.  If you have any 
other questions, don’t hesitate to contact our offices. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brad Florrick 
Washington State Department of Corrections 


